

SOUTH TURRAMURRA ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION (S.T.E.P.)

NEWSLETTER *** JULY, 1985.

SUNDAY, 4TH AUGUST, 1985, 2.00 P.M. BROWN'S FIELD DIATREME RAINFOREST REGENERATION PROJECT INSPECTION.

S.T.E.P.'s C.E.P. project is now half way through its scheduled 9 months. Come and see the transformation taking place in restoring this valuable rainforest area to its former weed-free state. Helen Petersen, our Bush Restoration Consultant will explain the work being done and point out the plant species unique to the area. All S.T.E.P. members and friends are welcome.

AT THE 7TH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING held on 26th June the following Office Bearers were elected:-

President: Yvonne Langshaw, 26 Chisholm St. Turramurra,

(449-1541)

Secretary: Margaret Booth, 19 Kingsford Ave., Turramurra,

(449 - 3746)

Treasurer: Geoff Suggate, 43 Bowen Avenue, Turramurra,

(449 - 4029)

Committee: Helen Petersen (Vice President), John Burke,

Jim Boow, Alan and Janet Catford, Lesley Berry, Elizabeth Dokulil, Glenn Johnson, Jan Ruys and

Fred Langshaw.

Retiring President Alan Catford presented his report for 1984-5, a copy of hich is attached, and from which you will see that the achievements of S.T.E.P. have been outstanding. The incoming committee is keen to maintain the momentum and be visible as an active conservation group seeking to promote the value of our local natural environment. To achieve these aims it is essential to have strength of numbers and we urge you to renew your membership, due from 1st June, 1985. Please use tear-off form below.

PLANT STALL --- SATURDAY, 10TH AUGUST, 1985, 9.00 a.m.-1.00pm SCUTH TURRAMURRA SHCPPING CENTRE.

This is an opportunity to purchase some natives for the garden and support S.T.E.P.

Donations of saleable goods, fruit, etc. would be welcome. Contact: H. Petersen (449-4526)or Y. Langshaw (449-1541.)

BUSHWALKS. S.T.E.P. would like to organise a regular program of walks. Volunteers for leading walks should contact Chris Woodhouse on 449-2826.

BUSH REGENERATION. If you have an hour or two to spare on Sunday, 28th July, 1985, our team will be working at the end of Vernon Street, South Turramurra, commencing at 2.00 p.m. Come and learn the techniques of the Bradley Method of Bush Regeneration and at the same time improve the quality of our local bushland. Further details--Y. Langshaw (449-1541.)

Yvonne Langshaw, President, 26 Chisholm Street, TURRAMURRA. 449-1541.

S.T.E.P. MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 1985-6.

NAME:

Family Membership \$6.

ADDRESS:

Single Membership \$5.

PHCNE:

Concession \$3.

IC: Geoff Suggate, Treasurer,
43 Bowen Avenue,